

Marysville Early Learning Center

March, 2021 Newsletter

The ELC is Back to School in Hybrid

by: Principal Jennifer Cassarino

It's hard to believe it has been a year since our COVID-19 closure began last March of 2020. The past year has gone by quickly and the amount of progress we have seen in our students is remarkable. Our ELC staff would like to take this opportunity to thank our families for all of their dedication and support during our remote learning months. Families and caregivers, we appreciate you!

Starting March 1st, our campus will be fully functioning in hybrid mode (both ECEAP and Developmental Special Ed Preschool students will be attending). We appreciate your cooperation filling out the health screener and providing your child with a comfortable mask to wear to school. Hybrid session drop off is at 10:00 and pick up is at 12:45. Thank you for your patience as we have several families picking up and dropping off students in our parking lot during these times. We also ask that families please drive slowly on the road and in the parking lot. Please help assist your child in and out of your vehicle. Thank you again for your continued partnership and support as we welcome our students back to the Early Learning Center.







Upcoming Events

- March ELC CAFE Friday, March 26th, 11:00-12:00
- Nutrition Education Zoom Event- Thursday, March 18th, Time TBD

We look forward to seeing you at one of these upcoming events!

March Into Kindergarten

Kindergarten is an important milestone for students and families as it marks a child's entry into elementary school. A child must turn 5 years of age by August 31 to be eligible to start kindergarten in September. Kindergarten registration for the Marysville School District begins in the month of March. For information about how to register for kindergarten, including finding your neighborhood school and busing information, click here:

https://www.msd25.org/o/district/page/register-for-school



MSD Connections: We would like to call your attention to the Marysville School District website where COVID-19 safety protocols, information for students and families, a dashboard, and re-connect plan updates are posted.



This is also where you will find the **Student Health Screening Form**, **which needs to be completed once a week** *for* students attending school *for in-person services*.

You can access the website by following this link: http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/district/page/students-families--31

Staying Connected to the ELC

- Follow us on Facebook: @MSDEarlyLearningCenter
- Visit our website: http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/early-learning-center
- Download the Marysville School District App on your smartphone (select notifications from the Early Learning Center).

Each week, our updated educational lessons can be found on our website: https://www.msd25.org/o/early-learning-center/page/2020-2021-educational-lessons

As always, your partnership, input and feedback are greatly appreciated and welcome. Please feel free to reach out and contact us if you have any questions that may arise. Thank you for entrusting us with your child/children's early learning educational experience.

